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Issue Date: 6 August 2020 
 

 
Topic:  “Refresh Contribution Plan” Bug in CAS2Net  
 
Discussion: Please be aware there is a bug to the "Refresh Contribution Plan" function in 
CAS2Net that will impact stored data when used. The bug is a result from the release on 4 
August 2020. Therefore the function should not be used under any circumstances. A hotfix is 
currently being worked on to resolve the bug.  
 
Action: Until further notice please inform your Supervisors and Administrators not to use the 
“Refresh Contribution Plan” function until notice is received that full use of the function has 
been restored and the bug has been fixed.  
 
If there are any reports of the function being used in the last several days, please notify the 
AcqDemo Program Office via email AcqDemo.Contact@hci.mil.  
 
Note: If you have any questions please email the AcqDemo Program Office, 
AcqDemo.Contact@hci.mil. 
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